City Of Charlotte Department of Public Works

Memo

To: City Council

From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works

Date: August 5, 2014

Re: Bids for 2014 Road Project

Bids were received on Tuesday, August 5, 2014 for the milling and resurfacing of South Sheldon Street from W. Shepherd Street to Tirrell Hwy. Following is the summary of the bids received:

Michigan Paving & Materials \$ 101,103.50

Reith- Riley Construction \$ 121,352.20

Quality Asphalt \$ 123,231.00

Michigan Paving and Materials has worked for the City in the past. Their work is acceptable and we had no issues with them. Therefore, based on the bid price and previous work history, I am recommending that the contract be awarded to Michigan Paving & Materials. The work is in the budget and will be completed this fall.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

cc: Ginger Terpstra, City Clerk

M:\Streets\2014 Mill and Fill\Recommendation Award.doc